
 

 

Our Ref: KH/DDA/Girls’ Football Tournament 
23rd October 2024 
 
 

Girls’ Football Tournament 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are excited to inform you that the girls' football team has been invited to participate in a 
tournament at Bescot Stadium in Walsall on Monday, 4th November 2024. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for our players to showcase their skills and represent our school. 
 
Details of the Event: 

• Date:     Monday, 4th November 2024 
• Departure from School:  11:30 AM 
• Tournament Start Time:  12:00 PM 
• Expected Return Time:  Approximately 3:30 PM (subject to traffic and                                                                                    

    tournament outcomes) 
 

The girls will travel to and from the venue on the school minibus.  
To ensure they are prepared for the tournament, please ensure your child brings the 
following items: 

• Barr Beacon School PE shirt 
• Barr Beacon School PE Shorts 
• Black Football Socks 
• Shin pads 
• Football Boots 
• A drink and food  
• A warm coat 

 
Pupils will be able to eat before they depart but may need fuel while they play.  Please send 
your child with appropriate snacks. 
 
We expect our players to demonstrate the highest standards of behaviour while 
representing the school. Your support in reinforcing these values is greatly appreciated. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr Dawes at 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a thrilling day of football! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Hibbs                                                         
Headteacher                                                       
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